

Minutes of meeting held on 17thth January, 2018

Corpusty Primary School

Item	Discussion	Action
1-Attendance	Present: Jemma Daniels, Lauren Mayes, Kelly Allnutt, Katharine	
	Uttridge, Sophie van der Louw, Lindsey Smith, Adrian Brett Apologies: Alice Mitchell, Samira Williams, Jennifer Van Ree, Ali	
	Chapman	
2- School news	Mr Prott reported that the staff have begun to plan for the	
2- School flews	Mr Brett reported that the staff have begun to plan for the Go Go Hare project. He envisages that any helpers would be welcome.	
	He expressed his disappointment that the school will not be	
	receiving the £45,000 as a result of the judgement of RI for	
	the school. The Friends also were concerned and discussed whether there were ways forward to publicise this; ie talking	
	to our MP or local councillor.	
3- Matters	Nature club is up and running. Binoculars have been bought	
arising from	and used. Mr Brett will be doing the Big Bird Watch.	
minutes of last		
meeting	Jemma and Lindsey will sort used uniform but haven't had	Lindsey /
	time yet.	Jemma
4- Review of	Nativity Stall This was a great success. Good idea	
events	Katharine. We will have bigger quantities next year.	
	 Xmas Draw Great success as usual. Thanks Alice. Xmas Party/Entertainer This worked well all in one day. 	
	NB sort Xmas music next year.	
	Kelly mentioned disappointment of a parent that the nursey	
	children did not go to party. This will be considered next	
	year. Maybe parents could be able to accompany nursey children as staffing was the reason they were not included.	
	Father Christmas was great Jenni check whether we can	Jenni
F. Tarana	book for next year.	
5- Treasurers Report and	CURRENT BALANCES:	
Finances	Business premium account, balance is £0.00 Friends main account, available balance is £3795.06	
	THEHUS HIGHT ACCOUNT, AVAILABLE DAIGNICE IS £3/93.00	
	CHRISTMAS EVENTS:	
	The nativity stall raised 148.40	
	The raffle raised: 559.40 The ymas party day costs were: Total: £477.27	
	The xmas party day costs were: Total: £477.27	

(Presents 101, Santa 6.50, Hall hire 40, Food and drink 179.77, Entertainer 150)

ACTIVITY ON ACCOUNT:

Other incomings: 22/11/17 £24.00 from 100 club 12/12/17 £44.99 from e-fulfill 28/12/18 £20.76 easy findraising

Other outgoings:

17/11/17 paypal to cosigns £27.99
17/11/17 paypal to jimbobslim £15.48
20/11/17 paypal to united trends £4.95
2/1/18 £65.00 parent teachers AS (annual subscription)
Pending £163.41 cheque to Mr.Brett for binoculars and wildlife chart

LOTTERY LICENSE UPDATE:

We had overpaid the district council for our lottery license and so this year and next year's annual payment is paid. We will be due to start our annual payment of £20 in Nov/Dec 2019

We are also owed £40 to come back from the village hall as the deposit from the xmas party.

6- Future Events

This term events.

- Pancake day 9th February Check pans and buy pancakes. It was suggested that we sell coffee at the end of the day.
- Mother's Day 11th March Daffodils for sale. Sophie to talk to Stody
- Skate and cake 16th March
- Easter Fair/Bingo 28th March Jemma ask Vikki about cake for raffle. Katharine ask Pat re tombola. Loren to organise Easter gardens competition. Lindsey to get chocolates for bingo and check tickets. Jemma to book hall

Future Dates:

- Mayday Tues 1st May Mr Brett suggested that his class could all do maypole dancing as part of PE curriculum. He will discuss with Mr Buddle and sort dates with Lindsey. Lindsey asked that maybe Mrs Taylor's class could do a country dance as she felt they may be disappointed not to be included in maypole dancing.
- Sponsored bike ride 10th June Kelly to check BBQ from Wood Dalling

Kelly / Loren

Sophie

Jemma Katharine Lindsey Jemma

Mr Brett / Lindsey

Kelly

	 Sports Day – 6th July (13th reserve) Halloween Fair and disco – 1st November Jemma book Johnny Jaffacake????? Christmas party/disco – 18th Dec 	Jemma
7 — Fundraising Ideas & Projects	 GoGo Hares See school news School improvement - There are 2 fences that need to be painted and school hall lights that need to be cleaned. Provisional date for volunteers to come and do work - Tues 10th April 	
8- AOB	 Sam Collins asked for a donation towards Mrs Thomson's leaving present. It was agreed that we would make the fund up to £300 and Jemma will sort the voucher from Taverham Garden Centre. It was also agreed that we buy Paul Thain a gift for all his commitment to Governors. Jemma to buy. 	Jemma
	 Jenni has costed artificial grass for the platform in Reception/nursery to make it safe. Agreed that she could go ahead with this. 	Jenni
9- Pre-Meeting	20 th March after drop off	
Next meeting	Monday 30th April	